THE CHURCH OF JESUS CHRIST OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS

EUROPE AREA PRESIDENCY Porthstrasse 5-7 Frankfurt am Main 60435 Germany Phone: Fax:

7 April 2017

Dr. Ján Figel'
Special Envoy for the promotion of freedom of religion or belief outside the EU European Commission
Rue de la Loi 200
Brussels 1049
Belgium

Dear Dr. Figel':

We wish to congratulate you on the extension of your mandate as Special Envoy for the promotion of freedom of religion or belief outside the EU. We are grateful for the work you have carried out during your first year as Special Envoy to promote and protect this fundamental human right.

We have enjoyed our opportunities to associate with you this year. It is our hope that our cooperation will continue. We, including the European Union Office of The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints in Brussels, stand ready to support you and your team in your important work.

We pray for you and your loved ones.

Sincerely,

